United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell Field Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

. INREPLY REFER TO:

3162.4 (06200)
NM-14847

Ca N< €.l

EOG Resources Inc. coi Dy 008
Attn: Mike Francis
P. O. Box 2267

Midland, TX 79702

Dear Mr. Francis:

As per your letter dated October 3, 2000, we are canceling your Application for Permit to Drill (APD)
for the Warp Speed Federal Com #1, Sec. 7, T. 17 S.,R. 29 E., 1980’ FNL & 800’ FWL, which was

approved on August 22, 2000.

Sincerely,

Linda A. Askwig
Legal Instruments Examiner

cc: CFO (L. Denniston)
NMOCD (Artesia)
I&E (CFO)
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